		



	


I am honored and sincerely grateful to have received this scholarship in honor of my grandfather. I will use this scholarship to further my education at the University of Minnesota this fall to pursue a degree in Environmental Science. Thank you to the 11th ACVV and to all the troopers who fought for our country in Vietnam.

Savannah Wickam, granddaughter of Jerry Wayne Wickam, F trp, KIA dedication to Jerry Wayne Wickam, 1/6/1968

